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10th June 2022 
 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for showing an interest in the post of Headteacher at Broughton in Amounderness Church of 
England Primary School. 
 
Broughton school is a bright, welcoming school that nestles alongside the parish church and an original school 
building in a lovely semi-rural setting at the end of a private lane. We have extensive grounds giving great 
opportunities for sports and outdoor learning. 
 
Our school is extremely popular and successful with happy children and committed staff, assisted by an 
experienced and supportive Governing Body. 
 
This is an exciting opportunity for a talented individual to lead our school and continue to develop the 
Christian ethos, curriculum and management, while also naturally inspiring and engaging with the children. 
 
I would encourage you to visit the school before you make your application so that you may better 
understand the ethos and pick up on the great atmosphere of the school. Please contact the school office on 
01772 862788 to make an appointment for our acting headteacher, Gill Simpson, to show you around and 
give you the opportunity to ask any further questions that are not covered in this information pack. 
 
Shortlisting will take place on Wednesday 14th September after which shortlisted candidates will be invited 
to visit school on Monday 26th September with interviews taking place on Tuesday 27th September. 
 
I look forward to receiving your application. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Richard Latham 
Chair of Governors 


